
All Saints Roman Catholic Church 
Pentecost Sunday – June 9, 2019 

11264 RT 97 N, Waterford, PA 16441 

Rev. Gregory Passauer, Pastor 

Deacon Thomas McAraw 

Deacon William Spinks, Retired 

Lia Ghering, Parish Office 

 

Office/Rectory Phone: 

(814)796-3023 

(814)796-3025 - Fax 

Website: www.allsaintsrcc.org 

Email: allsaint@allsaintsrcc.org 

 

Office Hours: 

9:00 AM to 1:00 PM 

Mon., Tues., Thurs., Fri. 

 

Mass Times: 

Daily at 8:00 AM as scheduled 

  (See schedule on next page) 

Saturday Vigil at 4:30 PM 

Sunday at  9:15 AM 

Holy Days at  8:00 AM and     

7:00 PM 

 

Confessions: 

Saturday 3:30—4:00 PM  

or by appointment 

 

Religious Education: 

Danielle Schoenfeldt 

(814)573-8925 

dschoenfeldt@ allsaintsrcc.org 

 

Parish Registration Forms are 

available on the bulletin board 

in the gathering space. 

 

Bulletin deadline: 

10:00 AM Mondays, 

in writing, please. 

Myparishapp.com 



 
 

June 8, 2019 –  June 16, 2019 

 

   Sat.    6/08  4:30 PM   For the People of 

      All Saints Parish   

   Sun.   6/09  9:15 AM  Edward Suroviec 

      (Max and Jo Ann Wieczorek) 

   Mon.  6/10  8:00 AM  Felicia Ward 

      (The Englert Family)  

   Tues.  6/11  8:00 AM  Fr. John Barwin 

   Wed.  6/12  8:00 AM  Sammy Church 

      (Kevin and Sue Berdis) 

   Thur.  6/13  8:00 AM  Communion Service  

   Fri.     6/14  8:00 AM  Father’s Day Remembrance 

   Sat.    6/15  4:30 PM   For the People of 

      All Saints Parish   

   Sun.   6/16  9:15 AM  For All Fathers 

JUST SAYING  -  

Why can’t we have our Catholic wedding at our 
favorite inn?  

 

A beach, a lake house, an inn, or your favorite  
restaurant are all places that hold personal meaning to 
you.  So when it comes time to tie the knot, those     
places may come up as options for the wedding  
ceremony.  But when planning a wedding, Father  
Michael reminds his readers that a wedding is not a  
private ceremony, but a public act of worship to God. 
 
Why does the Church want the wedding to happen in  
a church? Father Michael writes, “The Church’s clear 
preference for weddings within familiar churches is 
meant to stress the interconnection among all the  
sacraments. For example, years ago many brides  
celebrated their weddings in the churches where they 
received Baptism, Confirmation, and First Holy  
Communion.  In those cases the spiritual connection 
was abundantly clear.  Now of course the mobility of 
families makes this somewhat rare. However, it is 
praiseworthy – and beautiful – to have your wedding  
in the place where you regularly partake of the  
Eucharist.  After all, your ‘spiritual home’ is your true 
home. . . your living relationship with the Lord.” 
What a joy to be able to publicly worship God and say 
your marriage vows in the house of the third person in 
the marriage – Christ Himself! 
 
https://epicpew.com/youve-never-thought-ask-questions-catholicism/ 
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Congratulations and blessings to  
Blaise Marion Rial 

son of Chris and Nicole Rial,  
 who was baptized at All Saints on June 1!  

THIS WEEK IN OUR PARISH: 
   Thursday 6/13  Communion Service 

   Saturday, 6/15  Mission Send-off at 4:30 Mass 

The Regular Collection  
for June 2nd was $2569.25 with an additional $915 
from online giving for a total of $3,484.25.   
Many thanks for your generosity. 
International Needs collection- $436 + $155 online 
equals $591.00. Thank you. 
 
“Summer is upon us!” 
The smell of sunscreen is in the air as the kids finish 
school and vacations are being planned.  
 
We miss you when you're away. Before you leave to 
enjoy your well deserved getaway please consider  
automating your gifts to our parish by utilizing our 
online giving platform, Weshare.  
Whether you give online or by the envelope, you are a 
necessary part of our family and we thank God for 
you. Your support is such a blessing to our parish and 
we look forward to building memories and sharing in 
God’s work with you for years to come. 
 
If you have not had a chance to enroll in Online     
Giving and would like to, please visit 
www.allsaintsrcc.org or the MyParish App.  If you 
have any questions or concerns about the program or 
would like help setting up your account, please call 
our parish office at (814)796-3023. 
Thank you! 

Couples celebrating their 25th, 50th or 60th or more 
wedding anniversaries are invited to attend the annual 
Diocesan Anniversary Celebration Liturgies on Sunday, 
August 4, at St. Catherine of Siena in DuBois or Sun-
day, August 25, at Sacred Heart in Erie. Both liturgies 
will begin at 2:00 p.m. To register for either event or to 
receive a scroll by mail, please visit https://
www.eriercd.org/familylifeoffice/anniv.html or contact 
your parish office or the Marriage and Family Life    
Office, (814) 824-1265 or (800) 374-3723 ext. 265.  
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  Danielle Schoenfeldt, Religious Education Leader 
  dschoenfeldt@allsaintsrcc.org  (814)573-8925 
 
Religious Education Leader position is open 
Our parish is seeking a part-time (20 hours per week) 
Religious Education Leader. To inquire, please call 
Father Gregory Passauer, pastor, at 814-796-3023.  
Please keep this ministry in your prayer as we continue 
our search for a new leader as Danielle steps down on 
June 30th. 
 
A Family Perspective 
Today’s gospel tells us God wants to be with us       
always and in all ways.   Every family is called to be   
a tabernacle where God dwells. Is Jesus a permanent 
member of your family or a temporary guest?          
Today the promise is given. The choice is yours.  
 
Mission Trip Update: 
Our parish’s Mission Trip through Catholic Heart 
Workcamp is NEXT WEEK, June 16-22.  We are 
sponsoring 9 people to go to Cumberland, MD for a 
week of service.  Participants will be partnering with 
local agencies to provide home repairs, wheelchair 
ramp repair and maintenance, painting, cleaning and 
general fix-up for the elderly and low income in   
Cumberland and the surrounding counties. There are 
many residents we look forward to serving! 
 
Because of your generous support (through the        
tinysaints fundraiser, Advent wreath fundraiser, mini 
M&M canister campaign and private donations) WE 
HAVE COLLECTED OVER $3,500!  Thank you so 
much for supporting us with your donations and    
prayers. 
 
Please pray for the following students who will attend 
the Catholic Heart Workcamp in Cumberland: 

• Caleb Dahn 

• Emmalee Gradler 

• Lauren Lacey 

• Adin Thiemann 

• Becca Twargoski 

• Cari Twargoski 
And for the adult chaperones: 

• Kate Stebick 

• Mike Thiemann 

• Danielle Schoenfeldt 
 
There will be a special “Sending Forth Blessing”  
for the Mission Trip Team at the 4:30 pm Mass on 
Saturday, June 15. All are welcome to attend. 

Readings for next Sunday, June 16 
PRV 8:22-31; PS 8:4-5, 6-7, 8-9;  
ROM 5:1-5; JN 16:12-15 

Congratulations to Brooke Michael, member of the 
Mercyhurst Prep Class of 2019! Brooke 
was honored last Sunday when we  
recognized our parish’s high school   
graduates. She will attend Allegheny  
College this fall. We are sorry that 
Brooke’s name was not included in last 
week’s bulletin.   
God’s blessings, Brooke! 

The Knights of Columbus will host the 2019 All 

Saints Parish picnic this year on Sunday, July 14. 
  
The parish picnic will follow immediately after the 
second Mass at 12:00; this Mass will be outside and 
Bishop Persico will be the main celebrant and  
homilist.  
 
Hamburgers, Hotdogs and all the fixings, drinks 
and table settings will be provided; we ask that  
you bring a dish to share. There will be traditional 
picnic games for the kids, as well as the young at 
heart, and lots of good company. For planning   
purposes we ask that you sign up in the gathering 
space.  

Camp Notre Dame filling summer staff positions 
Camp Notre Dame in Fairview is seeking college-age 
students to commit to an eight-week summer staff  
position, beginning in mid-June. Please see the flier  
on the bulletin board. To apply, go 
to www.campnotredame.com.  

Attention***all interested Women of the parish *** 

 
Meeting: JUNE 18th 6:00 PM 
Where -All Saints Parish Social Hall 
Why- If you are interested in starting a women’s group 
in the  parish. 
 
Bring your ideas, energy and creativity. 
This will be an exciting opportunity for us all! 
 
There is a sign up sheet in the gathering space for all 
those interested—even if you cannot make it to June 
18th’s meeting, please sign the sheet. Thanks!  

mailto:dschoenfeldt@allsaintsrcc.org?subject=Religious%20Education

